
From: Gina Oka  
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2018 5:01 PM 
To: Steve Berlin; Erin Keane 
Cc: Shannon Andrews; Mark Kelly; Katharine Whisler 
Subject: Notice of gift of services received on behalf of the City 
 
Steve and Erin – please see the attached documentation of a gift of services to the City from Christie’s. 
Thank you. 
 
 
Gina J. Oka 
General Counsel 
City of Chicago, Department of Procurement Services 
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